
February 1, 2018 
 
Attention HMS - it's almost time for our annual variety show.  "Hoover's Got Talent 2018" 
Start thinking about what talents you'd like to share with us!! Auditions on March 1st after school.  In order 
to audition, you must pick up an application outside room 103 or Room 243 and return it to Miss Cartwright 
by February 15th. 

  
Music 
Attention Instrumental music students please follow the lesson schedule for week 3. 
  
  
There will be a Be The Change Club meeting on Thursday, February 1 from 3:30-4:30 in room 349.  New 
members are always welcome. 
  
Skit Club will meet on Thursday February 1st at 3pm in Room 230 and Harry Potter Club will meet on 
Wednesday January 31st at 3:30pm in Room 230 please make plans to stay with a teacher after school. 
  
Congratulations to all 6th and 7th grade band students who performed in the district band concert at KW 

last night.  Thank you for making Hoover Proud!!! 
  
  
Attention 7th graders!!! Don't forget that you can also buy "experiences" such as a pizza party lunch, 
basketball, Kan Jam or Karaoke in the gym, make catapults or play kahoot trivia with your dragon scales 
and stickers at the Friday Dragon scale store!!! 
  
The Bills might not be playing in the Super Bowl this weekend but we can still show our football 
spirit!!  Wear your favorite football clothes on Friday!!! You can wear Bills clothes or Philly Eagles 
clothes.....but don't let Mrs. Hall catch you wearing anything Patriots related!! Lets's show some school spirit 
and football pride this Friday. 

 

February 2, 2018 

Attention HMS - it's almost time for our annual variety show.  "Hoover's Got Talent 2018" 
Start thinking about what talents you'd like to share with us!! Auditions on March 1st after school.  In order 

to audition, you must pick up an application outside room 103 or Room 243 and return it to Miss Cartwright 
by February 15th. 
  
Music 
Attention Instrumental music students please follow the lesson schedule for week 3. 
  
  
Attention 7th graders!!! Don't forget that you can also buy "experiences" such as a pizza party lunch, 
basketball, Kan Jam or Karaoke in the gym, make catapults or play kahoot trivia with your dragon scales 
and stickers at the Friday Dragon scale store!!! 
  
Wednesday February 6th Please wear Orange for the Fruit of the Month which is 

Peaches.  That's Wednesday February 5th Please wear Orange. 
  

February 5, 2018 

Music 
Attention instrumental music students please follow the lesson schedule for week 4. 
  
There will be a brief Be The Change Club Meeting on February 9 from 3-3:30 
  

Attention HMS - it's almost time for our annual variety show.  "Hoover's Got Talent 2018" 
Start thinking about what talents you'd like to share with us!! Auditions on March 1st after school.  In order 
to audition, you must pick up an application outside room 103 or Room 243 and return it to Miss Cartwright 
by February 15th. 
  



February 6, 2018 

Attention instrumental music students please follow the lesson schedule for week 4. 

  
There will be a brief Be The Change Club Meeting on February 9 from 3-3:30 
  
Attention HMS - it's almost time for our annual variety show.  "Hoover's Got Talent 2018" 
Start thinking about what talents you'd like to share with us!! Auditions on March 1st after school.  In order 
to audition, you must pick up an application outside room 103 or Room 243 and return it to Miss Cartwright 
by February 15th. 
  
Reminder to All County Chorus 5th + 6th rehearsal today from 3-4 in Ms. Welfare's room.   
  
There will not be a Harry Potter Club meeting this week due to the half day. Skit Club will meet on Thursday 
February 8th at 3pm in Room 230.  Students must ensure that they have a way home at 4pm. 

  
Writing Club will be held next Thursday February 15th in Room 252 from 3-4. 
Comfort Club will be held this Thursday February 8th in Room 252 from 3:30 - 4:30. 
Science Fair meeting for anyone who needs it is today from 3:00 - 4:00. 
  
Safe Place Club will be meeting at its regular time and place today in the cafeteria from 3:00 - 4:00. 
 
 
February 7, 2018 
 
Attention instrumental music students please follow the lesson schedule for week 4. 
  

There will be a brief Be The Change Club Meeting on February 9 from 3-3:30  
  
Attention HMS - it's almost time for our annual variety show.  "Hoover's Got Talent 2018" 
Start thinking about what talents you'd like to share with us!! Auditions on March 1st after school.  In order 
to audition, you must pick up an application outside room 103 or Room 243 and return it to Miss Cartwright 
by February 15th.   
  
There will not be a Harry Potter Club meeting this week due to the half day. Skit Club will meet on Thursday 
February 8th at 3pm in Room 230.  Students must ensure that they have a way home at 4pm. 
  
Writing Club will be held next Thursday February 15th in Room 252 from 3-4. 

Comfort Club will be held this Thursday February 8th in Room 252 from 3:30 - 4:30. 
  
Wear your team USA or Red White or Blue 
 

February 8, 2018 

  
Attention instrumental music students please follow the lesson schedule for week 4. 
  

There will be a brief Be The Change Club Meeting on February 9 from 3-3:30  
  
Attention HMS - it's almost time for our annual variety show.  "Hoover's Got Talent 2018" 
Start thinking about what talents you'd like to share with us!! Auditions on March 1st after school.  In order 
to audition, you must pick up an application outside room 103 or Room 243 and return it to Miss Cartwright 
by February 15th.   
  
Skit Club will meet on Thursday February 8th at 3pm in Room 230.  Students must ensure that they have a 
way home at 4pm. 
  
 Writing Club will be held next Thursday February 15th in Room 252 from 3-4. 
Comfort Club will be held this Thursday February 8th in Room 252 from 3:30 - 4:30. 

 
Mrs. Kwitowski's lesson groups today are as follows:  Alto Sax 6A and 6B should attend lesson 12th period 
today. 



 February 9, 2018 
 
Attention instrumental music students please follow the lesson schedule for week 4. 
  
  
There will be a brief Be The Change Club Meeting on February 9 from 3-3:30  

  
Attention HMS - it's almost time for our annual variety show.  "Hoover's Got Talent 2018" 
Start thinking about what talents you'd like to share with us!! Auditions on March 1st after school.  In order 
to audition, you must pick up an application outside room 103 or Room 243 and return it to Miss Cartwright 
by February 15th.   
  
  
Writing Club will be held next Thursday February 15th in Room 252 from 3-4. 
  
  
Mrs. Kwitowski's lesson groups today are as follows:  Percussion 6and 7 should both attend lessons during 
the 5/6 period today.  Please meet in the band room. 

 
 
February 12, 2018 
 
Music Students please follow the lesson schedule for week 5. 
  
Harry Potter Club will meet on Wednesday, February 14th at 3:30 in room 230. 
No Skit Club this week. 
  
Writing club will be held Thursday, February 15th in room 252 from 3:00-4:00pm. 
  
6th grade band members with lessons today- 

   Low brass 6 should attend lessons 12th period today. 
   Flute 6 C will attend lessons 12th period tomorrow 
  
Attention HMS - it's almost time for our annual variety show.  "Hoover's Got Talent 2018" 
Start thinking about what talents you'd like to share with us!! Auditions on March 1st after school.  In order 
to audition, you must pick up an application outside room 103 or Room 243 and return it to Miss Cartwright 
by February 15th.   
 
February 13, 2018 
 
Music Students please follow the lesson schedule for week 5. 

  
Harry Potter Club will meet on Wednesday, February 14th at 3:30 in room 230. 
No Skit Club this week. 
  
Writing club will be held Thursday, February 15th in room 252 from 3:00-4:00pm. 
  
6th grade band members with lessons today- 
   Flute 6 C will attend lessons 12th period today. 
  
Ms. Moore's Low Brass Group A and B should come period 8/9.  All other groups please follow the regular 
schedule. 
  

Safe Place Club will be meeting Today in the Cafeteria from 3:00 - 4:00.  Don't forget to hand in your 
permission slips today.  We hope to see you there! 
  
Today we are wearing bright colors for the second day in Hoover's Kindness Spirit Week, "Let Kindness 
Shine Day!"  
  
Attention HMS - it's almost time for our annual variety show.  "Hoover's Got Talent 2018" 



Start thinking about what talents you'd like to share with us!! Auditions on March 1st after school.  In order 
to audition, you must pick up an application outside room 103 or Room 243 and return it to Miss Cartwright 
by February 15th. 
  
February 14, 2018 
 

Music Students please follow the lesson schedule for week 5. 
  
Harry Potter Club will meet on Wednesday, February 14th at 3:30 in room 230. 
No Skit Club this week. 
  
Writing club will be held Thursday, February 15th in room 252 from 3:00-4:00pm. 
  
All science fair members bringing projects to the WNY Science and Engineering Fair in March at D'Youville 
needs to see Mrs. Pilato this week during 3rd period or after school so she can sign you up before vacation. 
  
Attention HMS - it's almost time for our annual variety show.  "Hoover's Got Talent 2018" 
Start thinking about what talents you'd like to share with us!! Auditions on March 1st after school.  In order 

to audition, you must pick up an application outside room 103 or Room 243 and return it to Miss Cartwright 
by February 15th. 

 
 
February 26, 2018 
 
Instrumental Music students please follow the lesson schedule for week 1. 
  
  
Attention Be The Change Club members: Permission slips for the March 14th trip to the Ken-Ton Closet are 
due today!!  We will be having a meeting this Thursday, March 1 from 3:30-4:00 in room 349. 
  

  
The yearbook sale will begin tomorrow.  Envelopes will be placed in the mailboxes of the first period 
teachers on Tuesday morning for distribution.  Students can purchase a yearbook by bringing in the sales 
envelope or families can purchase online.  The yearbook sale will run until March 27th.  The cost of this 
years edition is $17.00. 
 
February 27, 2018 
 
Instrumental Music students please follow the lesson schedule for week 1. 
  
We will be having a meeting this Thursday, March 1 from 3:30-4:00 in room 349. 

  
The yearbook sale will begin tomorrow.  Envelopes will be placed in the mailboxes of the first period 
teachers on Tuesday morning for distribution.  Students can purchase a yearbook by bringing in the sales 
envelope or families can purchase online.  The yearbook sale will run until March 27th.  The cost of this 
years edition is $17.00. 
  
There is no Fitness Club on Thursday. 
Please remember to wear GREEN for CABBAGE on Wednesday February 28th This is this Wednesday. 
  
Fifth graders: Don't forget to turn in your Darien Lake reading log.  All logs must be turned in by February 
28th. 
  

Today your clue for the big drawing is "2 are better than 1" Remember yesterday's clus was about the 
jungle or the rain forest. 
  
Skit Club will meet on Thursday March1st at 3pm in room 230.  Students make sure you have a way home 
at 4pm. 
Harry Potter Club will meet on Wednesday February 28th at 3:30 in room 230.  Students make 
arrangements to stay with a teacher from 2:50 - 3:30. 
 


